
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
Announcement No. 44/2025      IJmuiden, 26 June 2025  
 
 
Subject: closed area due to Sail 2025 

Due to the nautical event SAIL 2025, which will take place from Wednesday 20 August to Sunday 
24 August 2025, the area as indicated in drawing N0866_v03 near the Surinamekade will not be 
accessible to regular shipping from 18 August 2025 to 25 August 2025. 

 

 

The closed area will be marked by means of traffic signs as mentioned in Appendix 7 of the Inland 
Navigation Police Regulations 

 
The above-mentioned traffic measure was adopted by Decree No CNB/2025/26. 
 
More information about SAIL 2025 can be found at: 
https://www.portofamsterdam.com/nl/ontdek/SAIL2025. 

 

 

https://www.portofamsterdam.com/nl/ontdek/SAIL2025


 
 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 

 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 


